Harvey Plant (Planning)

From:

Sent: 22 December 2023 07:00

To: Planning Policy

Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Dudley Local Plan - Response by Worcester Lane Ltd.
Attachments:

Planning Policy Team Dudley Council ISSUE Worcester Lane.pdf

You don't often get email from john.pearce@harrislamb.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.

Hia

Further to the submission of a response to the Dudley LP Reg 18 consultation by Worcester Lane Ltd which was
submitted on Monday, | now wish to submit a revised version, which has had to be amended following the
publication of the updated Framework on Tuesday. As such, can you please disregard Monday’s version and add the
attached letter and copy of the Vision Document as the duly made representations on behalf of Worcester Lane Ltd
please?

Kind regards




To: planning.policy@dudley.gov.uk
Subject: Dudley Local Plan - Response by Worcester Lane Ltd.

Dear Sir or Madam

Please find attached representations submitted on behalf of Worcester Lane Ltd. to the Dudley Local Plan Preferred
Options consultation.

Kind regards




